
             Weekly News     Focus Areas for the Week 
-What a fun week we had celebrating Catholic Schools 
Week.  The children enjoyed all the activities.  Thank you 
again for valuing the importance of a Catholic education. 
–In religion we will discuss how God wants us to be happy 
and enjoy the good things of this world-earthly happiness.  
We will also be reading about the supernatural end.  The 
gift of God’s grace helps us reach our supernatural end-to 
be with God in Heaven. 
-Sarah, Plain and Tall-We will be concluding the story this 
week.  Upon completion, we will watch the movie and 
compare it to the book.  The children are enjoying this story 
and have viewed the portion of the movie through chapter 
4. It is amazing to hear the dialogue so closely match the 
words of the book. 
-MAPS Testing is going well.  The students will test this 
week on science concepts.  This will conclude our Winter 
Testing Session.
-Altar Serving-the children are excited to begin serving at 
Mass.  We will be adding the students who are catholic and 
baptized to the Friday and Wednesday Mass schedule. I 
will send an email when your child will be serving the first 
time to let you know.  What a blessing to witness their joy in 
serving the Lord.  
-Conferences will begin this week.  I look forward to 
meeting with you.  If you haven’t signed up yet, there is a 
link in the Weekly Warrior.
-Field Trip-Be sure to check out the pink permission slip.  
We will be visiting the Clay Street Senior Center on Feb. 
11.
Important Dates
Monday-Science MAPS Test
Wednesday-Science MAPS Test; Library 
Friday-Vocabulary Test;  Mass

Religion-Earthly Happiness
Math-Fractions 
Reading-Sarah, Plain and Tall
Science-Collision experiments
Social Studies-Midwest Region
Phonics-Diphthongs
English-Adjective Review
Spelling-Vocabulary Words 

Vocabulary for Sarah, Plain and Tall
                                    

February 2-8, 2025
Feast of the Presentation of the Lord
Who is the king of glory? It is the Lord!   Psalm 24:7


